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SERVICE BULLETIN

Date: December 18, 2017

To: UBC Neighbourhood District Energy System Customers

Potential Temporary Service Disruption

Please note that routine maintenance on the energy transfer stations (ETS) connected to the
UBC Neighbourhood District Energy System (UBC NDES) has been scheduled for Thursday,
December 28, 2017, between the hours of 9:00 am and 1:00 pm. During this time, customers of
the NDES system may experience temporary disruption or reduction to their domestic hot water
and space heating service.

Please forward any related inquiries or concerns to energy.utilities@corix.com.
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Operations Supervisor, Energy Services
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